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February 2, 2001 
 
Dr. Caroline Huntoon, Assistant Secretary 
Office of Environmental Management 
U.S. Department of Energy Headquarters 
1000 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington  DC 20585 
 
Subject:  Long-Term Stewardship 
 
Dear Dr. Huntoon, 
 

The attached list of recommendations is the product of a Long-Term 
Stewardship workshop held in Denver, Colorado in October 2000.   

 
The HAB has not formally adopted the recommendations, but is transmitting 

them to you for information purposes with an Executive Summary of the minutes from 
the HAB meeting, at which the recommendations were discussed.  The HAB 
recognizes that stewardship is an integral element in the present clean-up activities and 
in the future of the site with the Tri-Party Agreement as a foundation. 
  

The HAB looks forward to working with you on stewardship on a continuing 
basis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Todd Martin, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
 
 
 
cc: U.S. Department of Energy – Richland Operations Office 
 U.S. Department of Energy  - Office of River Protection 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
 Washington State Department of Ecology 
 Martha Crosland, U.S. Department of Energy 
 Dave Geiser, U.S. Department of Energy 


